
Report of the Portfolio Committee on International Relations and Cooperation, on the Protocol to the Constitutive Act of the African Union Relating to the Pan-African Parliament, 1 June 2022 
The Portfolio Committee on International Relations and Cooperation, having considered the request for approval by Parliament of the Protocol to the Constitutive Act of the African Union relating to the Pan-African Parliament, recommends that the House, in terms of section 231(2) of the Constitution, approve the said Protocol.

Report to be considered.
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